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1-Description/Analysis

Description/Analysis

Issue Detail: This presentation provides an update on the 2017 Audit of the City’s Medical Marijuana

Dispensaries and discusses potential next steps.

Policy Considerations: The City Auditor’s update on the 2017 Audit of the City’s Medical Marijuana

Dispensaries is consistent with the Mayor and the City Council’s intent to have an independent audit

function for the City of Sacramento.

Economic Impacts: None.

Environmental Considerations: This action is not a project that is subject to CEQA because it is an

administrative activity that will not result in direct or indirect physical changes in the environment.

(CEQA Guidelines §15378(b)(5).)

Sustainability: None.

File #: 2019-01625, Version: 1

City of Sacramento Printed on 10/19/2022Page 1 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/


File #: 2019-01625, Version: 1

Commission/Committee Action: None.

Rationale for Recommendation: This presentation provides the City Council with information that

may be used to meet its responsibility to provide oversight and supervision of the City Auditor.

Financial Considerations: The cost of this presentation was funded out of the FY2019/20 Office of

the City Auditor budget.

Local Business Enterprise (LBE): Not Applicable.

Background: In 2017, the Office of the City Auditor issued an Audit of the City’s Medical Marijuana

Dispensaries.  The report contained three findings and made 20 recommendations aimed at

strengthening the monitoring of medical marijuana dispensary business operation tax payments,

improving compliance with City Code, and enhancing recordkeeping.  The Office of the City Auditor

continues to follow-up on these recommendations every six months as part of the citywide

recommendation follow-up process.

At the October 15, 2019 Council Meeting, the Office of the City Auditor received a request from the

Mayor to provide an update on the 2017 Audit of the City’s Medical Marijuana Dispensaries and

provide potential next steps.  This presentation provides an update on the 2017 Audit of the City’s

Medical Marijuana Dispensaries and discusses potential next steps.
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